
Hi All, 
  
CROSS COUNTRY CLINICS 
  
As you will have seen in previous Newsletters, Mortimer Riding Club are 
arranging a Cross Country Clinic at Bucklebury Equestrian Centre on 1st 
July, (booking form attached as above).  The instructor is Julia Mauchline 
who has many years teaching experience and is well known in the area. 
  
Tadley Riding Club have also arranged a Cross Country clinic at Bucklebury 
on the morning of Sunday the 4th June,  with Lorna Fraser as 
instructor.  Lorna is another local, well known instructor with many years 
teaching experience. The cost of this would be in the region of £40 which 
includes hire of the course and instruction.   
If you would like to attend the Tadley event then please get in touch with 
Carol Doggett, email cdoggett.ksdl@btinternet.com for further details. 
  
The Bucklebury course has been updated and expanded with many various 
jumps and heights to suit all levels (starting with small ground logs) plus a 
water complex.  There is plenty of parking and the ground holds up pretty 
well with our varying weather conditions!  Do take a look at their website to 
get an idea of the fences and terrain. 
  
  
JUNE IN HAND SHOWING SHOW 
  
MRC Committee are pleased to advise we are adding an additional 3 Fun 
Classes to the 11th June In Hand Showing Show on Mortimer 
Fairground.  These will be as follows : 
  
Class 8 -  Handsomest Gelding 
  
Class 9 -  Prettiest Mare 
  
Class 10 - Best Mane and Tail 
  
The entry fee( s) per class for the event are :  £6 MRC/TDRC Members (£10 
for 2 classes, £5 each additional class)   £10 non-Members (£16 for 2 
classes, £8 each additional class). 
  
Please get your entries in as soon as possible so we have a clear idea of take 
up and thus the show will go ahead.  If you want to enter classes 8 to10 
(which are not on the printed schedule), just include the relevant 
information on the 
  
form or in your email. 
  
  



We do look forward to seeing you all on 11th June  
  
Regards 
  
Tracy Vallis Porter 
MRC Secretary 
 


